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NEW STAFF  

We are thrilled to let you know that we will be 

welcoming Miss Underwood and Miss Kaur to the 

teaching team in September. Both ladies will be in 

school on July 18th to meet their new classes on 

Transition Day. More info on classes for next year 

will be coming home in the next week or two.  

 

 HOUSE NEWS 
Well done to #HouseAnning for earning the most 

House Points last week! Super manners, well done.    

 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES FOR THE REST OF TERM 
 

Due to all of the exciting events we have going on over the last few 

weeks of term, Friday Celebration Assemblies will be as follows:  

 

23rd June – BOTH assemblies ON 

30th June – Rec/KS1 Assembly ON but NO KS2 (due to Sports Day) 

7th July - Rec/KS1 Assembly ON but NO KS2 (due to Y6 production) 

14th – NO assemblies due to school events & Y6 retuning from Min-y-Don  

21st – Leaver’s Assembly at 2pm for Year 6 parents only please  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 

Tue 27th – Year 2 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th – Year 1 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th & Thur 29th – Y1 – Y5 Parent’s Evenings  

                                    and whole school art gallery  

Thur 29th – Butterfly Farm Trip all day  

Fri 30th – PM Sports Day (Rec to Y6) 

JULY 

Mon 3rd – Thur 6th – Extra swimming for some Y6 pupils 

Tue 4th – 9am or 2pm Anxiety Workshop for parents  

Wed 5th – Thu 6th – Year 2 to Tattenhall 

Fri 7th – 2pm & 5:30pm – Year 6 Production  

Mon 10th – Fri 14th - Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Wed 12th – PTA Summer Disco (Rec & KS1 then Y3 – Y5)  

Tues 18th – Caterpillars last morning (due to home visits) 

                   Whole school transition ‘moving up’ day  

Wed 19th – Butterflies last day (due to home visits)  

Fri 21st – 2pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly                                

                Finish for Summer!  



THE LAST SPACES IN NURSERY!  
We have a couple of places left in Caterpillars and Butterflies for September. If your little one has not yet 

got a place, or you know of someone in the community who would like one, please ask them to make 

contact with school and secure one of the last few places remaining!    

 

 

 

 

 


